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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 10, 2015 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at  7:43 
 

ROLL CALL:  

East Sac hosted at Coloma Community Center 

Absent: Clarksburg, SSA 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by Greenhaven. 

Motion passed unanimously. 
 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

PAD committee update: SYSL had 8 send offs so far this season – three players and five coaches. We are up 

15-20% in red cards in CPL and CCSL this season. 

Land Park and Greenhaven will participate in the next PAD meeting 

Kudos to Inter Youth for taking action against red card violators before PAD met 
 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

Bruce passed around a survey regarding goal differential and code of conduct. 

SYSL is losing referees and kids at the older age groups because of these issues. 

Bruce will have a hands-on Coaches’ meeting before next season to go over the Rules of the Game. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

There were two U-10 girls games where the games weren’t completed because they were abandoned by the 

referees. The Coach refused to put his players back on the field because he didn’t like the referee. The 

Coach should be sent off if the game can’t be completed. We need a report. 

We still need to work on “one language” on the field. 

Please submit to Mike before Nov. 21 the names of nominees for Youth Referee of the Year – Male and 

Female (under 21) 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

We currently have $47,800 in the bank.  

We are still dealing with the Tahoe Park issue. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 
Rec registration is closed. CCSL and Coaches can continue registering players. Requests should come to 

Jennifer by Wednesday so she can get the pass ready by Friday. 

Live Scan – it doesn’t have to be done again unless away for two or more years. 

Invoices were sent out. Payment should be sent to Jennifer. 

Age cutoff for next year is up in the air. The mandate isn’t until 2017 but NorCal is going in 2016. 



SECRETARY’S REPORT  

West Sac will host the January 12th meeting… location TBA.  River Park in February. 

We will have a tentative meeting Thursday December 17 to be hosted by Land Park to discuss District 6 and 

NorCal guidelines for upcoming season. 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 
 

D6 meeting: There is concern about referee rules. They want to get all referees licensed. Sac North is 

hosting a tournament u8 - u12 November 28-29.   

TOP Soccer is still going strong. 

The AGM will be at Lion’s Gate (McClellan) on February 20-21 

It is recommended that we make changes for next season but it’s not mandated until 2017. 

 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT:     
CCSL updates:  

District Cups are the weekend of Dec. 5 & 6 

 

Seeding / Scheduling 

Still having problems with scores not being reported. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None. 

 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

There was a u10 girls Division F game without referees in Woodland. Each side provided a referee. They 

had a good game as a result. Fruitridge Kaos vs. Woodland Nightmares. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn made by Woodland, seconded by Greenhaven. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:08. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

January 12, 2016 

Host Club: West Sac 

Location: TBA        See SYSL website for map and directions 

 


